
June 6, 2021 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal 
Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

• Thank you to all the family members and friends who came out to support the Class of 
2021 as they graduated last Wednesday evening. It was a great celebration and honor a 
class that withstood difficult circumstances and yet triumphed 

• Final exams continue this week – Monday June 7 we will have exams 6th and 8th period, 
Tuesday June 8th we will administer 1st and 3rd period exams and we will end exams on 
Wednesday June 9th with 2nd and 4th period exams  

o The last day for students is Wednesday June 9th – it is an early release day with 
school ending at 11:55 am 

• WE have completed all scheduled FSA and EOC tests – we are now administering 
makeup tests for any student who has not taken the FSA Reading Test, or the Biology, 
Algebra, Geometry or US History EOC. Make up tests are being held every day through 
the end of school in our Media Center  

o My PCS online students may come in at any time during the day –report to the 
front office and inform them they are here to take a specific test. Students will 
then be escorted to the Media Center for the test. Online students may leave 
after the test – please arrange for your student’s pick up upon completion 

o Any questions about testing or makeups please contact our school and as for Ms. 
Jennifer Killingsworth or email her at killingsworthje@pcsb.org 

• If your Online Student or face to face student was issued a lap top for home study, 
please return it to our front office between the hours of 7 am and 2:30 pm daily through 
the end of school 

• Please encourage your student to finish the year strong – this quarter and exams make 
up nearly two thirds of their grade. 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high 
spirits! 

See you at the top! 
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